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Sayers, Margery

From: Spathodia32 <spathodia32@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 9:20 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Human Rights Commission

TO: The Howard County Council

FROM: Barbara Peart

SUBJECT: Bill to reorganize Human Rights Commission

I strongly support the request to table the above-mentioned Bill in order to allow further discussion with the Commission.

As a resident of Howard County and a former EEO Officer, I am alarmed and disappointed that a Bill affecting the process
for addressing Human Rights issues in our County would have been apparently developed in such an undemocratic
manner.

It is my hope that the matter can be resolved in a manner that is reflective of our County's values regarding Human
Rights.

Thank you.

Barbara Peart - Arnold
Town Center Resident

410-997-1909


